
 

 

 

 

 

 

nomorebombs.org  presents 

the next scary movie and serious conversation 

And we will talk about positive steps we can all take to help 

reduce the threat of a catastrophic nuclear war 

Monday October 23, 2017     6:30 to 9 PM 

Burlington Public Library  Community Meeting Room 

820 Washington Ave,  Burlington WA 98233 

The use of the Burlington Public Library facilities or meeting rooms by any group or 

organization in no way constitutes endorsement of the policies or beliefs of that 

organization by the library or the City of Burlington. 

 

For information contact Tracy W Powell                                 

360-840-  3826      or     tracy@nomorebombs.org 

COUNTDOWN TO ZERO 
A documentary about nuclear weapons in our world today 


